
 

 

 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

 

The last date for submission of Applications for “Pre-Qualification for Shortlisting of 

Contractors for the time bound Construction of the Institute’s Proposed State of the Art 

Building of Coimbatore Chapter of SIRC at S.F. No. 542/1, Kalapatti Village, Coimbatore 

North Taluk, Civil Aerodrome Post, Coimbatore - 641 014” with regard to Press Notice 

issued in The Time of India(English) and Dinamalar ( Tamil) both Coimbatore editions on 

21st September,2020 (Monday), has been extended up to 20th October, 2020 till 3:00 PM due 

to administrative reasons and the sealed applications shall be opened on 20th October, 2020 at 

4:00 PM at Institute’s Coimbatore Chapter Office Premises at 209, KSG Complex, Door No.s 

1&3, 2ndFloor Sastri Road, Ram Nagar, Coimbatore – 641 009. 

 

Other terms & conditions of the PQ Press notice dated 21st September, 2020 and corresponding 

Terms & Conditions uploaded in the Institute’s website for Shortlisting of Contractors will 

remain same. 

  

The applicants may take note of the above changes. 

 

Date: 06.10.2020     The Chairman, 

       Coimbatore Chapter of ICSI 


